Sent and 95 CARTER ROAD SHANGHAI CHINA July 11. 1929. Sir Arthur W. Currie. McGill University, Montreal, Canada. Dear Sir: As the only Chinese-owned and edited English weekly, The China Critic has been faithfully and honestly devoting its efforts to interpreting the true Chinese sentiments and views to the English reading public. We are glad that our humble efforts during the past year have been generously compensated by the recognition of various organizations and prominent people. For instance, the Political Yearbook, published by the Council on Foreign Relations in N. Y. has classified The Critic as the only Chinese weekly that is widely quoted abroad. Literally speaking, hundreds of publications are reproducing its articles and editorials. Its circulation has reached the four corners of the globe. You are the only few to whom we have been sending our paper as a trial offer ever since its first issue about a year ago, but we would like very much now to assure ourselves that our efforts in interpreting Chinese views have actually received your approval as well. If you can deem it justifiable to honor us by becoming one of our many distinguished subscribers, we will feel so much encouraged that added vigor and efforts will be put forth to make The Critic as close to your expectation as possible. The annual subscription is only G\$5 or £1, postage in-May we have the honor as well as pleasure to count on you as our patron and paid subscriber from now on ? The subscription blank is enclosed for your convenience. Yours very truly,
THE CHINA CRITIC Circulation Manager